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From: Razon Contracting <razoncontracting@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 14, 2021 10:43 AM
To: Central Permitting
Subject: 10 Mackenzie Court

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

We need to remove ourselves as the GC on the permits for 10 Mackenzie Court. We will no IJrnger be the general
contractor on this job. Please call if there are any questions.

Holly- Razon Contracting
919-335-5549




